
Necessary treatments are 
increasingly being excluded 
from policies or subject to 
extended qualifying periods.

Health fund members are 
being restricted to treatment 
at health fund owned clinics 
to get advertised rebates. 

Referrals to specialists are 
limited to those who are 
contracted to health funds.

&
You deserve freedom of choice of 
dentist or specialist.

You deserve access to all treatments  
– when you need them.

Restricting choice is not  
good for your health.

You need to talk to us  
about the alternatives.
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